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Friday 19th January 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

THE DAISY GARDEN NEEDS YOU! 
 
As part of an ongoing project, our School Council have started to think about how to improve the 
Daisy Garden in our school. This garden is a tribute to an Oaklands Junior child, named Daisy, 
who unfortunately died after being struck by a vehicle. 
 
Over time the Daisy Garden has started to look very old and tired and we would love to make it a 
fitting tribute to Daisy once again.  
 
Mr Hopley, our expert gardener, has said that he will give up a Saturday morning to help clear the 
garden ready for the new project. Mr Hopley has offered to come into school on the morning of 
Saturday February 24th   from 9.30  – 12.30pm.  
 

WE NEED HELP WITH OUR DAISY GARDEN 

 
 
Are you able to help us during the morning of Saturday 24th February?  If so, we would love to 
hear from you. You do not need to stay the entire time and we would be grateful for any time and 
help that you could offer. Please bring your own digging tools to help us clear the ground.  
 
If you are able to help, please reply using the Response Form by Friday 9th February, indicating the 
time you are able to help. Please feel free to share this with close family members e.g. aunts/ 
uncles/ grandparents as they would be very welcome to help with their time/digging tools too. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Mrs Broadhurst, Mr Hopley and Oaklands Junior School Council.  
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